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NFA Football Team  
Finding Their Stride!

The NFA Varsity football team is coming alive and finding 
their stride after two exciting shutout victories! The defense 
has been unstoppable, while the offense continues to shine, 

showing the power of grit and determination. These 
Goldbacks are led by a coaching staff that emphasizes 

resilience and teamwork and their confidence and chemistry 
grows stronger each week. 

Right alongside them, the NFA Cheerleaders have been a 
constant source of energy and pride. Their enthusiasm fuels 

the players and fans alike, creating an atmosphere of 
excitement and unity that shows what NFA pride is all about.
This week, October 10th,  the Goldbacks take the field for one 

of the most meaningful events of the season- the annual 
Pink Game. Before the National Anthem the evening will begin 
with an all- cancer awareness walk. During this time the NFA 
community comes together to honor survivors, support those 

currently battling, and remember loved ones lost. It's more 
than just football- it’s a night to stand united in strength, 

hope and love.
Fans are encouraged to wear pink, pack the stands, and show 

their support for both the Goldbacks and the fight against 
cancer.
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